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216 community letters 
of support thus far

*enclosed are ten more letters not included in the original book.

may 13,  2021



 

 
From: Arata, Luis O. Prof. <Luis.Arata@quinnipiac.edu> 
Sent: Sunday, April 18, 2021 10:28 PM 
To: Fredricksen.alan@town.north-haven.ct.us <Fredricksen.alan@town.north-haven.ct.us> 
Cc: TLee@FILLaw.com <TLee@FILLaw.com>; Slate School <info@slateschool.org> 
Subject: Neighbors support for Slate Upper School 
  
Dear	Alan	Fredricksen, 
	
 
We	live	at	472	Mount	Carmel	Avenue.	As	neighbors,	we	would	like	to	express	our	support	of	the	
Slate	School's	plans	to	repurpose	the	church	property	on	5100	Ridge	Road	and	create	the	Slate	
Upper	School. 
	
 
We	had	a	chance	to	visit	the	Slate	School	on	124	Mansfield	Road	and	were	impressed	by	the	
school's	design	and	care	for	their	environment.	We	trust	that	the	same	care	will	go	into	the	plans	
for	the	Slate	Upper	School,	and	wholeheartedly	support	the	School's	vision. 
	
 
Sincerely	yours, 
Luis	and	Laurie	Arata 
472	Mount	Carmel	Ave. 
Hamden,	CT	06518 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
From: RONALD PENTON <rpenton132@comcast.net> 
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 09:01 AM 
To: Fredricksen.alan@town.north-haven.ct.us <Fredricksen.alan@town.north-haven.ct.us> 
Cc: Slate School <info@slateschool.org> 
Subject: Slate School / P&Z letter in SUPPORT 
  
This letter is in support of the current application before P&Z for the Upper Campus of 
the Slate School 
  
As a 33 year resident of North Haven, and past member of both Inland Wetlands and 
P&Z commissions, I would like to voice my full support for the current application. 
I voted in favor of the first Slate School project while a member of P&Z, after studying 
their plans, walking the site, reading all of the letters in favor and in opposition, and 
listening to all speakers on both sides of the application. 
After a few years in operation, I am not aware of any of the potential problems having 
materialized. 
When I drive past the current school (which one would only know was there if you were 
looking for it) everything seems well maintained, and very quiet. 
I believe that having a school with the curriculum offered by the Slate School is good for 
both the residents and for the town of North Haven. 
  
I've had the opportunity to study the proposed site plans and building plans in great 
detail, as well as walking the site with the design team. 
I believe that the proposed design will blend into the site and neighborhood quite well. 
I also believe that as residents of North Haven themselves, the Clarks (and their school) 
will continue to be good corporate citizens and neighbors. 
  
I am urging the members of P&Z to vote in favor of this application. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Ron Penton 
132 Pool Road 
North Haven, CT 
 
 
 
 
 
 



From: thomas Woodruff <tomwoodruffgtl@outlook.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2021 03:18 PM 
To: Fredricksen.alan@town.north-haven.ct.us <Fredricksen.alan@town.north-haven.ct.us> 
Cc: TLee@FILLaw.com <TLee@FILLaw.com> 
Subject: Slate Upper School 
  
  
Dear Planning and Zoning Commission Members: 
  
We are writing in support of the proposed Slate Upper School.  We are have resided in North Haven for 
over 20 years and proudly raised three children in this town. Any educational organization, whether 
public or private, that nurtures its students with a focus on curiosity, knowledge and trust will benefit 
the entire community.  We are excited to see any projects in town that will foster the education and 
development of children.  The Slate School in particular provides a unique, nature based learning 
experience in which children can thrive.  We fully support the wonderful mission of the Slate School and 
are delighted that they want to expand their school to include higher grades. 
  
We strongly recommend approval of the development of the Slate Upper School. 
  
Thank you for considering our thoughts. 
  
Sincerely. 
  
Thomas & Kathryn Woodruff 
11 Crestview Drive 
North Haven, Ct 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



From: Jenna Vollono <jenna@thehivehairstudio.com> 
Sent: Friday, April 23, 2021 10:13 PM 
To: fredricksen.alan@northhaven-ct.gov <fredricksen.alan@northhaven-ct.gov> 
Cc: Slate School <info@slateschool.org>; TLee@fillaw.com <TLee@fillaw.com> 
Subject: Slate Upper School Support 
  
Dear Members of the North Haven Planning & Zoning Committee, 
 
My name is Jenna Vollono and I am writing to you in overwhelming support of Slate Upper School 
plan for 5100 Ridge Road in North Haven.  
 
My family are residents of Hamden and are active members of our community. I am also a 
perspective Slate School parent for 2022 and New Haven business owner. We feel that it is important 
to welcome and support new organizations into our community. Especially ones that take such 
interest in bettering our land, children, and futures.  
 
Over the last few years I have been fortunate enough to have seen first hand the impact that the 
Lower Slate School has made in a few of it’s students. One child in particular I saw grow leaps and 
bounds in a very short time after starting at this school. I have listened to the stories of my clients 
who send their children here. They have nothing but outstanding things to say about the work of this 
institute. That is what has drawn us to be supporters of this school. 
 
I know that the Slate Upper School will be an asset to the town of North Haven, and a beautiful 
addition to foothills of Sleeping Giant Mountain. We hope that you will grant the zoning needed for 
this school and it’s beautiful philosophy to thrive.   
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Hamden Resident 
Jenna Vollono  
 




